
 

REMINDERS 

o We ask that you send your child to school in socks 

and tennis shoes. Please, no sandals, crocs, flip flops 

or shoes with holes in them. The rocks on the 

playground get inside their shoes and they are hard 

on their feet. 
 

o Montessori lessons begin at 8:15 Mon-Thur. Please 

be respectful of that time and come into the 

classroom with quiet voices. Lesson time is a time 

for us as teachers to spend one-on-one time 

teaching each individual child. For us to fully focus 

on this time with each child the classroom should 

have quiet voices and our attention should be solely 

on the children. If you need to talk with one of your 

kiddo’s teachers please try and have your child here 

before lessons begin.  

 

o Remember to check your child’s cubby and read 

their dailys for updates on how your little one is 

doing during the day and to know when they 

need diapers/wipes/milk ect. 

 

o Fridays are Show-N-Tell day in the Purple Class. 

On Fridays the kiddos are more then welcome 

to bring in a toy, book or anything that is special 

to them to show/share with their friends. Mon-

Thurs we ask that you please leave toys at 

home. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

April 15th – 19th  
Ms. Nicole and Ms. Lauren 

Picnic Days 
 

As the weather starts warming up we will 
be having picnic lunches with the kiddos 
on Fridays. As long as the weather is nice 

we will be eating outside on the picnic 
tables. We ask that you please send only 

finger foods and nothing that needs 
warmed up in your child’s lunch box.  

Thank you!  
 

UNIT/Easter 

We are very excited to celebrate Easter 

this week with the kiddos! They will 

enjoy sponge painting, making a fun 

snack and going on an Easter egg hunt. 

 

Upcoming Events 

• April 18th – Easter Party. It is the 
boys turn to bring candy. Please 
send individually wrapped candy 
and nothing homemade.   
 

• April 19th Montessori Closed for 
Good Friday. (this week is Not 
pro-rated)   
 

 
 
 


